
April 2nd, 2025 

Bulletin: Notification Requirements for Proof Roll Field Testing 

As per the Town of Cochrane Requirements for Development, all Developers are required to notify the 
Civil Land Development Services department of all proof roll field tests .  

To schedule a proof roll inspection, Developers must email CLDinspections@cochrane.ca at least 48-
hours in advance of the scheduled test and a member of the Civil Land Development team will attend 
at their discretion. 

For any questions, please contact CivilLandDevelopment@cochrane.ca. 

Visit www.cochrane.ca/bulletins for more engineering bulletins.  

Sincerely, 

Drew Hyndman 

Executive Director, Development & Infrastructure Services 
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